Minutes Recording Guidelines for the Circulation Services Group 

Rev. August 2010
· Responsibility for recording minutes is assigned alphabetically by library.  If no representative from the assigned library is in attendance, the assignment will fall to the next represented library (by alpha), and the originally assigned library will be asked to record minutes at a future meeting.  The co-chairs will coordinate this assignment.

· The published agenda (with any stated additions) should serve as the outline for the minutes.  The names of attendees and a separate list of guests should be added, with the co-chairs and recorder identified.
· The text of the minutes should be objective and concise (not a verbatim record), and include only the essential facts or the gist of the discussion.
· Action items should be clearly described, including the name(s) of those who will be responsible for follow-up.  These items should be set apart from the text, preceded by the words “ACTION ITEM.”

· Names should generally be omitted unless they refer to the person(s) making an announcement, leading an agenda item, or following up on an action item.

· Draft minutes should be prepared for review as soon after the meeting as possible, while memory of the meeting is still fresh.  The draft revision process should be as follows:
1. The recorder compiles and sends a first draft of the minutes to the co-chairs within one week of the meeting.

2. The co-chairs send sections of the first draft to leaders of individual agenda items, specifying a date (usually three days from sending) by which requests for revision should be submitted.

3. The co-chairs send a revised draft to the Mill Circ email list, specifying a date (usually one week from sending) by which requests for revision should be submitted.  This step may be repeated with each requested revision.
4. If there are no requests for revision by the specified date in step 3, the minutes will be considered approved by the group.  The co-chairs will then submit the final minutes for posting on the CSG webpage.
